
 

Fact Sheet
Commercial Jetty Application

Cash Bond and Bank Guarantor
This fact sheet provides information on why a cash bond or bank guarantor may be required to support a 
Commercial Jetty Licence application.

For a Commercial Jetty Licence Application to be approved, the application must meet key criteria as listed on the 
Department of Transport (DoT) website at www.transport.wa.gov.au/imarine/commercial-jetties.asp. 

Each commercial Jetty Licence Application will be individually assessed by the Maritime Licensing Team.

In order to assess any potential financial risk associated with the removal of a jetty structure, DoT will further 
evaluate the Commercial Jetty Licence Applications to ascertain if a cash bond or bank guarantor is required, as 
security for the future removal of the jetty structure.

If DoT requires a cash bond or bank guarantor as part of the licensing requirement, the applicant will be informed.

The Maritime Licensing Team work with other maritime and business professionals who will determine if a financial 
security is required. Additional licence conditions may also be deemed necessary which will be discussed with the 
applicant.
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For More Information Contact
Maritime Licensing Team
Department of Transport 
Telephone: 13 11 56 
Website: www.transport.wa.gov.au/imarine
Email: Maritime.Licensing@transport.wa.gov.au


